

Outwood Academy Riverside

100 Russell Street Middlesbrough, TSI 2AD

Tel: +44(0)1642 549950

Web: www.riverside.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@riverside.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Melissa Brant-Smith

26 January 2023

Dear Sir / Madam

Outwood Academy Riverside Temporary Reduction to PAN Consultation

Outwood Academy Riverside proposes to temporarily reduce the published admission number of the academy from 150 to 120 with effect from September 2023; please find enclosed the consultation document.

The consultation will run from 26 January 2023 to 9 March 2023 and you are invited to submit feedback via this link https://forms.gle/yoEyVBYKGPYFJkUp8 or in writing to the Principal, Outwood Academy Riverside, 100 Russell Street, Middlesbrough, TS1 2AD or via email enquiries@riverside.outwood.com

Please send any comments by 9 March 2023.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M Brant-Smith

Principal